
                                                                    

Muscatine USBC December 2017                                                                                                                         
Ho Ho Ho! 

Lots of bowling going on with some pretty great scores from our youth bowlers! 

Devin LeRette shot a 290 game. Dustin Beham rolled an awesome 782 series only 

to shoot a perfect 300 game the following week! Great bowling guys!  

We also had David Nelson and Larry Roberson who both shot perfect 300 games 

as well! Congrats to you both! 

More tournaments are going on this month for you to participate in: 

December 9th – Mixed Doubles – 4pm - $20.00 per person 

December 11th – 17th – 600 Club In-League Tournament - $5.00 per person 

December 16th – Bar Challenge – 6pm - $15.00 per person – 5 person team 

December 31st - New Year’s Eve Bowling Party - 10:30pm – 1:00am - $100 per lane 

District Family Double Qualifiers: 

Abigail Everett – Cathy Ribbink / Adam Morse – Wes Morse / Addison Weggen – Matt Weggen / Cale 

Brooks – Dustin Brooks / Cassie Johnson – Brandon Gasaway / Devin LeRette – Mark LeRette / Gabi 

Evans – Tabitha Bieri / Hannah Anderson – Shannon Jordan / Jackson Bieri – Tabitha Bieri / Keaten Bieri 

– Tabitha Bieri / Noah Miller – Larry Brown Jr. / Noah Miller – Frances Miller / Ragan Carey – Ellen 

carey / Rhylann Lessenger – Brandon Lessenger / Ryhlann Lessenger – Jenny Lessenger / Spencer Kessel 

– Wayne Brannen / Traven Tillie – Tabitha Bieri / Traven Tillie – Chad Bieri / Whitney Morse – Wes 

Morse 

Good job everyone and good luck! 



 

 

December 18th will be the first drawing for the WADJA shoot on going 

tournament. You still have time to enter and qualify by hitting your series average 

for the night to get an entry into the drawing. Sign up at the desk to enter! 

Please be thinking about getting a team ready for the City Tournament being held 

January 21st – 28th. Our hope is to revitalize the City Tournament and we need 

your help. We are trying to add some special things to the tournament as well. 

Registration forms are at the front desk and if you haven’t bowled the city 

tournament before or for a while, we ask that you give it a try. It is our biggest 

tournament of the year and having everyone participate is our goal! 

On behalf of the Muscatine USBC Board of Directors, we wish you and your family 

a very Merry Christmas!  

                                                     

 

 

                Remember:  

Christmas is not about what is under the           

tree – it is about the people around the 

tree… 

 


